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September 11, 2020 
 

“LIFE CHAIN” PRAYER EVENT 
Sunday, October 4, 2020 

2:00–3:30 p.m. 
345 High Street, Hamilton, OH 

 
 

Calling all Pastors, Church Leaders & Prayer Warriors in Butler County! 
 
Would you, your families and your congregations like to be among the hundreds of thousands of inspired 
Christians who will be making a visual statement of solidarity across the United States and Canada that 
abortion is grievously wrong and the Church which Jesus Christ founded is opposed to the unmerciful 
killing of preborn boys and girls? 
 
As a group who desires to be a part of this life-saving public witness, BUTLER COUNTY RIGHT TO 
LIFE requests your presence to join in whole-hearted support of the forthcoming “LIFE CHAIN” 
PRAYER EVENT – a national event held annually on the first Sunday in October…known as “Life 
Chain Sunday”. 
 
Butler County Right to Life is once again privileged to host this 90-minute prayer event in the City of 
Hamilton so our community can see that the Church supports the sanctity of human life.  With several city 
blocks covered by Christian prayer warriors, no one can possibly miss the message as signs declare 
“Abortion Kills Children”, “Pray to End Abortion”, “Jesus Forgives and Heals”, etc. 
 
We will unite with thousands of other chains across the United States in the spirit of repentance, humility 
and unity in prayer according to II Chronicles 7:14 -- “…If My people who are called by My name will 
humble themselves, and pray and seek My face, and turn from their wicked ways, then I will hear from 
heaven, forgive their sin, and heal their land”… .  In the same measure Life Chain is a witness to our 
community, it is a call to the Church - to humble, pray, seek and turn – believing for lives saved and 
changed hearts. 
 
Mark your calendars:  LIFE CHAIN  |  Sunday, Oct. 4, 2020  |  2:00-3:30 p.m. 
    345 High Street, Hamilton, OH  (Government Services Building) 
 
We encourage all ages to participate, including small children under the watchful eyes of their parents/ 
guardians.  Social distancing will be recommended and mask-wearing encouraged.  Signs provided. 
 
Any questions?  Call Patty Newman at (513) 777-2792 or visit LifeChain.org.  God bless you and yours! 
 
Patty Newman 
President, Butler County Right to Life  
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